
 

 

CONSTRUCTION ALERT  
 

WHAT: Current ongoing lane closures will shift to the north side of Santa Ana Boulevard. One lane on the south side 
will be opened to traffic.  

WHEN: The lane closure shift will begin as early as September 4. The work hours will be from 7 a.m. to 4 p.m. but the 
traffic control will be in place 24/7. 

WHERE: On Santa Ana Boulevard from Parton Street to Mortimer Street. 

 
 

 

This work may be loud. The schedule is subject to change due to inclement weather or unforeseen operational issues. 

 

 

 

Access to businesses will be maintained. Advance notice will be provided if driveway restrictions or intersection 

closures are necessary. 


